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Saturday, 12th March, 1881.

Report to be received,—and Committee to sit again, on Monday next.
Sir John A. Macdonald laid before The House,—a communication from Mr. C. 

Drinkwater, Secretary of the Canadian Pacific Railway Company, dated Montreal, 
25th February, 1881, transmitting an extract from the minutes of the first meeting of 
the Directors, held on the 17th February, last, having reference to the proposed 
agreement to be entered into between the Government and the Company, on the 
subject ot running powers to be granted under certain circumstances, over a portion 
of the Canadian Pacific Railway to Callender Station, etc.

The House then adjourned at 5 minutes to 2 o’clock A.M., until Monday next.

JOSEPH GODERIC BLANCHET,
Speaker


